## Summary of January 22, 2021, ExCom Meeting

The Executive Committee of the Alabama School of Cyber Technology and Engineering met today by Zoom/telephone conference, with members of the public allowed to listen in, under the authority granted by Governor Ivey in Section III of her emergency Proclamation of March 18, 2020.

The Executive Committee discussed and approved proposals for Board of Trustees Subcommittees, updates to the Student Handbook, a Budget Amendment, and Presidential Evaluation and raise.

The Chairman, Senator Arthur Orr, announced the next meeting of the full Board of Trustees will be January 26, 2021.